## UCCSN Board of Regents' Meeting Minutes September 14-15, 1953

09-14-1953 Volume 6 - Page 434

> BID OPENING September 14, 1953

On Monday, September 14, 1953, the bid for wet garbage at the Dining Hall was opened by the President in the presence of the Secretary of the Board. Only one bid was received.

The bid was found to be from Louis and Emelio Istrice of Reno, Nevada in the amount of \$187.50, for the school year.

Mr. and Mrs. Istrice had the contract for the 1952-53 school year and were satisfactory. The bid was, therefore, accepted.